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ST. THOMAS, VI - 

Gers Advises Retirees To Contact Division Of Personnel Regarding 
Health Insurance Deduction 

 

 

GERS ADMINISTRATOR, AUSTIN L. NIBBS, WOULD LIKE TO ADVISE RETIREES THAT THEY SHOULD CONTACT THE 

DIVISION OF PERSONNEL - GROUP HEALTH INSURANCE OFFICE WITH ANY QUESTIONS PERTAINING TO THEIR 

HEALTH INSURANCE DEDUCTION, AS ALL DEDUCTION AMOUNTS ARE SENT TO THE GERS FROM PERSONNEL.  FOR 

MORE INFORMATION, RETIREES SHOULD CONTACT THE DIVISION OF PERSONNEL AT 774-8588 – ST. THOMAS OR 

718-0341 – ST. CROIX.    

 

ALSO, RETIREES ARE REMINDED THAT UNLESS OTHERWISE ADVISED, ANNUITY PAY DATES ARE THE 15TH AND 

END OF EACH MONTH.  THUS, THE NEXT SCHEDULED PAY DATE IS TUESDAY, DECEMBER 31ST.  “WE’VE BEEN 

RECEIVING A NUMBER OF CALLS FROM RETIREES INQUIRING AS TO WHEN THEY WILL BE PAID.  I WOULD LIKE TO 

ASSURE RETIREES WHO RECEIVE DIRECT DEPOSIT THAT THEIR ANNUITY PAYMENTS WILL BE IN THEIR 

DESIGNATED ACCOUNTS ON DECEMBER 31ST.  WE SINCERELY REGRET ANY INCONVENIENCE AND WISH OUR 

MEMBERS A NEW YEAR FILLED WITH PEACE, HAPPINESS AND GOOD HEALTH,” SAID MR. NIBBS.  
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